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I find the current site very effective and easy to use. I hope we keep the SOS site 

effective but am not wishing additional services to be added. My concern is the 

escalating costs that come from services that serve so few businesses or individuals. 

I hope that we can be thoughtful that we fund needed services/resources for the SOS 

that are needed by the majority of users (60% of current users) not small interest 

groups.  

Thank you for listening. 


